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GOLDEN PLAINS SHIRE

From: june cameron [mailto:juneviolet1934@qmail.com]
Sent: Friday, 30 December 2016 12:34 PM

To: Kim Boyd
Subject: Draft Plan

HiKim. I'm sorry it has taken so long for me to read the plan, and hope it is not too late to comment. | congratulate you all who put it together. Very comprehensive and much more detailed and inclusive than previous ones. | was pleased to see the inclusion under 2,14 Good Access Good business. | think
information should be given with a planning or building permit for modifications to existing businesses and for new ones. | had to get a copy of something from Craig when I saw the new “Kitchen “ under construction.

I have always been intrigued by the fact that the Commonwealth Human Rights criteria is much more comprehensive than the Victorian one. | presume we are compliant with both.
I have just completed the council questionnaire on the Council Plan and included reference to the Access and Inclusion plan in answering question 6.

I wish you all a very happy and successful year in 2017 when | presume we will have a meeting! June Cameron
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